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THE RICHARD CROSSE CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Crawley Lane, Kings Bromley, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7JE



Executive Head:  Mr P Lovern

Head of School:  Miss N Jarrett

Telephone:  01543 472245

E-mail:  office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

Website:  www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk

05th September 2019
Dear Parents,

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in Forest school sessions. The sessions take place at St. Mary’s in Colton and the children will be transported by minibus. The children will be developing their social, communication and problem-solving skills by taking part in the following activities:-

· Tree identification, looking at the internal structure and measuring them.

· Creating pieces of environmental art representing the children’s own feelings. 

· Learning how to use a clove-hitch knot and square-lashing in building a structure. 

· Building bug dens, hedgehog hotels, kit shelters and dens.

· Fostering a sense of community by playing games and sharing ideas around the fire circle.

· Recreating real-life situations in history to deepen our empathy skills.

These sessions go towards helping the children’s development in so many ways and will also reflect in their academic learning in the classroom. The philosophy of Forest Schools is to encourage and inspire individuals of any age through positive experiences and participation in engaging and motivating achievable tasks and activities in a woodland environment, helping to develop personal, social and emotional skills. Forest School has demonstrated success with children of all ages who visit the same local woodlands on a regular basis and through play, learn about the natural environment, how to handle risks and most importantly to use their own initiative to solve problems and co-operate with others.

To gain the most benefit out of the sessions, the children will need waterproof jacket and trousers (which will be worn over their uniforms) and walking boots or wellingtons. In colder weather please provide you child with hat scarf and gloves as Forest school runs in all weather conditions apart from very high wind.

I look forward to updating you with the children’s experiences on our school website.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Vincent Scuotto
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